
 
Notice of Intent to Accept Proposals 

 
The Commissioners’ Court of Nacogdoches County hereby gives notice of the 
opportunity to submit a proposal for Inmate Telephone Services and Commissary 
Accounting Software at the Nacogdoches County Sheriff’s Office. 
 
Contact Lynn Thomas, Assistant Auditor, at (936) 560-7761 or 
lthomas@co.nacogdoches.tx.us to obtain instructions and specifications for the RFP. 
 
RFP responses should be sealed, marked and delivered to the Nacogdoches County 
Auditor’s Office, Attn:  Lynn Thomas, 101 West Main, Suite 140, Nacogdoches, TX 
75961 no later than 10:00 am, 12/30/14.  Proposals will be opened publicly at 10:15 am, 
12/30/14, in the Commissioners’ Courtroom, Suite 170, and the names of the responding 
vendors will be read aloud. 
 
Proposals will possibly be awarded on 01/13/15, during a regular session of 
Commissioners’ Court. 
 
Nacogdoches County reserves the right to reject all proposals and to wave technicalities. 
Minority and small business vendors or contractors are encouraged to respond to any and 
all Nacogdoches County proposals.  http://www.co.nacogdoches.tx.us 
 
Jessica Corley, County Auditor 

http://www.co.nacogdoches.tx.us/�

